
Mr C Walker 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A 0AA

Dear Mr Walker,

RE: Planning Application S6/2009/1737/FP for the erection of a single storey rear 
extension with gable roof, loft conversion with side dormer & partial front gable 
conversion.
Property: 11 South Drive, Cuffley EN6 4HP

Thank you for your letter dated 20 October 2009. 

I acknowledge receipt of both your letter and the letter of your constituents Mr and 
Mrs Prendergast raising concern regarding the proposed development at 11 South
Drive, Cuffley. You are advised that the points raised will be taken into consideration 
during the assessment of the planning application.

Details of the application are available on the council’s website www.welhat.gov.uk
to the public. Once the application has been determined, persons who submitted a 
representation with regards to the planning application will be notified in writing of 
the decision. In addition, a copy of the delegated report will be made available on
council’s website for interested parties to view.

Further details of the application process or the application plans can be found on 
the council’s website or we can send you further details if requested. If you require 
any further clarification or information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
01707 357515.

Yours sincerely,

Ms B Matlawski
Case Officer        

 
Tracy Harvey
Head of Development Control

Reply To: address as below  
Our Ref: S6/2009/1737/FP  
Direct Tel : 01707 357515
Fax: 01707 357255
Email : planning@welhat.gov.uk

Date: 28 October 2009


